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Télégramme :  CERNLAB-GENEVE Geneve, 19th January, 1970.
DIR/TH/WT/hs

Professor Mario Schenberg
Rua Sao Vicente de Paula, 501

(Higienopolis)
SAO PAULO - S.P.
Brazil

Dear Professor Schenberg,

Referring to our letter of 17th December 1969 inviting
you to come to CERN for some time, we should like to ask you

to visit us in the fall 1970.

Looking forward to seeing you later this year and sending

you our best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

o ltyr Z@WW;

Walter Thirring

Director,
Department of Theoretical Physics



